
 
 

 

March 19, 2020 

NEWS FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

SCRANTON, PA – During this public health crisis, Mayor Cognetti urges residents to heed 

the warnings of the medical community and implement best practices for social distancing. 

The City of Scranton remains in a State of Emergency, with police, fire and public works 

operating to protect the safety and health of Scranton residents. 

Mayor Cognetti will hold a press conference on the City Hall steps on Friday, March 20 at 2 

p.m. to provide updates regarding City services and resources available to residents, including 

a Virtual Job Fair on the City’s website. (Please see attached for a list of resources already 

available) 

Please continue to check our FB page, Mayor of Scranton, or visit our website, 

www.scrantonpa.gov for updates.   

Stay home, stay safe, stay calm. 

 

http://www.scrantonpa.gov/

